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 Serve Up Against Homelessness at Bridge Communities’  Pickleball Tournament  on July 
27 

Glen Ellyn , Illinois –  May 31, 2024 – Tie your laces and get out your paddles for some 
friendly neighborhood competition! Bridge Communities will host its first ever Pickleball 
Tournament at Village Green Park on Saturday, July 27, 2024, with sessions beginning at 7 
a.m. and noon. 

All funds raised from the tournament will go towards families facing housing insecurity in need 
of vehicles. With an intermediate session in the morning and an advanced session in the 
afternoon, there’s a place for everyone. Whether you’ve never picked up a paddle or are a 
frequent pickler in practice, all are welcome in this day of community competition! 

Beyond the joy of bringing your best to the court and maximizing your pickle-ability, each 
registrant will receive a professional-grade paddle valued at $210 each! In addition, 
refreshments will be served, and fun prizes are to be awarded to winning teams. It’s sure to be 
an event you won’t want to miss.  

Join us for a day of exciting matches, camaraderie, refreshments, and fun. Tickets are now on 
sale for $75 per person and $150 per team. Registrations must be done as a team and co-ed 
teams are encouraged.  

The deadline for registration is July 20, 2024, but tickets are almost sold out so claim your spot 
soon. Embark on the challenge of taking on fellow community members in this day of 
neighborhood competition and help put Bridge families on the road to success!  

For more information, visit bridgecommunities.org/news-events/events/bridge-communities-
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